
 

 

 

03 April 2024 

 

Dear Parent,   Assalamu Alaikum (may peace be upon you), 

 

Re: Educational Visit to Chester Zoo 

As part of our science topic this term, we have arranged for all Year 3 pupils to visit Chester Zoo on Monday 

22nd April 2024. The children will have the opportunity to have a tour around the zoo, take part in an 

educational workshop and gain a further insight into what they have been learning in school.  

Children will start and finish school as normal. All children need to wear their full school uniform and bring 

a light snack. If your child normally has a school meal, please note they will be provided with a meal on the 

day.  

We kindly request a contribution towards this trip of £22.60 which includes entrance fees and transport 

costs. Please make the payment and give consent via ParentPay by Monday, 15th April, 2024. If your child 

is entitled to Pupil Premium, please note that the charge will be subsidised by the school and their payment 

will not appear on ParentPay. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 
 
 

Mrs Smeena Riaz  

Principal 

 


